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Wednesday 17th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Odd Socks Non-Uniform Day for  

Anti-Bullying Week and  

BBC Children in Need  
 

 

On Friday 19th November, we will be having a non-uniform day to raise money for Children in 

Need, a charity that can make a difference to disadvantaged children and young people in 

communities right across the UK. Children can come into school in their own clothes and pay 

a £1 voluntary contribution. Your child should still wear suitable footwear and the clothes 

need to be appropriate for playtime and school. For children in Sycamore, who have PE on 

Fridays, they should wear their own PE kits.  

BBC Children in Need has raised over £1 billion through fabulous fundraising events and 

supports children around the UK.  

This week has also been Anti-Bullying Week and we are encouraging children to wear odd socks to 

celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique! 

Thank you for your ongoing support,  

 

Daniela Rader 
Head of School 
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